
----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Mark Quinn 
To: shawna.stolte@burlington.ca <shawna.stolte@burlington.ca>
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022, 04:29:19 p.m. EDT
Subject: La Salle Park Marina Association (LPMA)

Good afternoon Councillor Stolte,

As you may be aware, the LPMA was recently dropped by their insurance carrier at a very late point in 
time relative to the season beginning.  It has been impossible for the LPMA and their representatives to 
find an alternate insurer and as a boat owning member of Burlington Sailing and Boating Club and a paid 
slip renter with the LPMA we would greatly appreciate your support for the city to take on the 
management of the marina and the insurance coverage for the marina.  This would allow the boats to be 
launched (currently stored in the parking lot) and the boating public to have access to the launch ramp at 
La Salle Park.  

Additionally without the insurance coverage the AbleSail Program is unable to operate out of the 
community marina, this would be a shame for those sailors who look forward to the freedom provided 
through this excellent organization.  Given the significant investment the city has made into the marina it 
would be a shame to see it left empty for the season. 

Please vote to support the city taking over the management of the marina and the insuring of the entity.

Thank you for you time and commitment to make Burlington one of the best places to live.
Mark Quinn

Burlington

Correspondence from Mark Quinn to RCC-09-22


